
November 29, 2023

A MESSAGE FROM THE SUS LEADERSHIP
Good Afternoon Huskies! 

We are starting the season of Advent and we encourage you to join us each
week for Mass at St. Ursula. Please see the mass schedule at the end of this
email.

Congratulations to our 8th grade students who took the high school placement
test today. Thank you for all of your hard work!

Faithfully, 
Mrs. Jones and Mrs. Marinaro

BID NOW! Husky
Holiday Silent Auction
Place your bids for some amazing
items in our Husky Holiday 
Silent Auction! You can view items
and bid online today and
tomorrow. The auction begins
closing on Thursday, November
30th at 8:00 pm, with one category
closing every 5 minutes through 8:45
pm. Have fun and enjoy! For
questions, please reach out via
SUSsilentauction@gmail.com.

http://new.biddingowl.com/SUS
http://new.biddingowl.com/SUS
mailto:SUSsilentauction@gmail.com


PAY-IT LINKS

LAST CHANCE Pictures with Santa
The St. Ursula Fathers' Club is hosting Pictures with Santa in the St. Ursula
gym on Saturday, December 2nd from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. Come out and enjoy
some refreshments, raffles, crafts, and grab a quick pic with Santa! This event
is open to all SUS students from Pre-K through 5th grade. Cost is $5 per
student. Please register and pay at the following link by Thursday, November
30th to reserve your spot! https://payit.nelnet.net/form/U5mgkXR9

NEW December Special Lunch
On Tuesday, December 19, 2023 we will have our December Special Lunch.
Virtus approved volunteers are needed from 8:00-2:00 p.m. All orders are due
by 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 7, 2023. Sorry but we cannot accept
any late orders. For more information and to place your order please visit this
link: https://payit.nelnet.net/form/DHV5PUas

UPDATES & REMINDERS

NEW Appropriate Outerwear
As the weather gets colder, please be reminded that we go outside
for recess every day. Please make sure that your child is dressed appropriately
for the colder temperatures. If your child is wearing the jumper or skirt, they
may wear navy blue leggings under their uniform or solid white or navy knee
highs or tights.

NEW Dining Out Night
Join us for a dining out night at Dominick's Perry Hall and Parkville locations on
Wednesday, December 6th from 11 a.m. to 9 p.m. Mention St. Ursula or
present the flyer linked and Dominick's will donate a percentage of sales to St.
Ursula School! Dominick's Dining Out

NEW Dollar Day
Students who have pre-paid may dress down on Monday, December 4th.
Students can also bring in $1 to participate if they have not already paid.
Please see the school handbook for out of uniform guidelines. 

NEW Morning Arrival Reminder
Please do not leave you children unattended before 7:40 a.m. on the school
grounds. Cars are moving and there is no adult supervision. The safety of our
students is paramount.

REMINDER Holiday Candy Grams
The Student Council will be selling candy grams again this year. Each page
costs $1.00 (for one candy gram, $0.25). Please include the recipient's full
name and homeroom on the sheet for sorting purposes. Please have them cut
out and turned into your homeroom teacher by Monday, December 11th. We
will not be able to accept any late orders. Candy Grams 2023

LAST CHANCE Square 1 Art
Christmas is right around the corner and your child's artwork makes a great
gift! You can search for your child's art using Art Search, and enter state,

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/U5mgkXR9
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/DHV5PUas
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/Dominicks-Flyer-2023.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/Candy-Grams-2023.pdf
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P4D7yRuMsmL3aU867BMDfZa604C5YIWllGxREL0se_6tOC6DK7aGmAXJM34rsen20HGv7A5C0jRkrkMhGF7F6RpJ1wXtzOCzdJJms7JeaqImkkbm8JRs7fOFLWNtQHj8dj_1cefY9XqGX9LbOO9Ej57ikZahHUz3nWIOJK8KbROyQv8ML0Xlsw==&c=yWmIoLXi9OXFDXVzjbE2evQabpB3YoJo79x463vJGdxlxLUiJMHguw==&ch=ekgExnPQfuXyrpQSR5tnjLmy6s1_2jWeE25pAns0PN0hoLyuQm0Icw==


school name, and your student's name. Your student's art and code will
appear, and you may order! Orders are due this Thursday, November 30th.

The top individual seller will win a $50 Amazon Card. The 2nd place winner
gets a $25 Amazon card. The homeroom with the highest number of sales will
get a pizza and ice cream party.

REMINDER PowerSchool Access
PowerSchool Parent Access will be turned off from November 22nd through
December 11th as we complete Progress Reports. 

REMINDER Lucky 1500 Tickets
Please make sure to send in your Lucky 1500 tickets as soon as possible! The
weekly drawings have begun. You may send in cash or check, made payable
to St. Ursula School or you may use this Pay-it link to make payment:
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/t20N4XRr If you would like additional tickets or
have any questions, please email Laurie Currens at lcurrens@stursula.org. 

REMINDER Yearbooks
LAST CHANCE AT THIS PRICE Order Your Yearbook

Order by November 30th and save $10. After November 30th, the
price of a yearbook will increase to $30. The price will increase to
$35 after January 20th. Please see the flyer below for purchasing
instructions. Yearbook Order Form 2024

8th Grade Through the Years Pictures
Each year, we do a spread in the yearbook called "8th Grade
Through the Years." This spread includes pictures of current 8th
graders throughout their time here at SUS. Please see the flyer
linked below for instructions to submit pictures. Picture
submissions are due by January 8, 2024. 8th Grade Through the
Years Instructions

8th Grade Yearbook Ads
Congratulate your 8th grade student and express your pride and
love with an ad in the 2024 yearbook! Please see the flyer below
for pricing and design instructions. Yearbook ads are due by
January 16, 2024. Yearbook Ad Flyer

NEW School Rewards Programs

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/t20N4XRr
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/St.-Ursula-Yearbook-Order-Form-2024.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/8th-Grade-Through-the-Years-2024.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/Yearbook-Ad-Flyer.pdf


SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES

NEW December Lunch Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers to help in the lunchroom in December. 
Volunteers are needed from 11:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. each day. Service hours
do apply. All volunteers need to be Virtus approved.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-46420387-lunch

We are very grateful to all our lunch volunteers. We ask that all volunteers
please refrain from taking pictures or hugging/touching the children.

PARENT ORGANIZATIONS

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-46420387-lunch


NEW Mothers' Club Meeting
Join us for our November meeting on Thursday, November 30th at 6:45pm in
the St. Ursula Church Spiritual Center. Drinks and refreshments will be
provided. Please RSVP using the link provided to help us prepare for the
meeting. We hope to see you there!  https://forms.gle/S8Uo33HfK1nxvCbH9

NEW Fathers' Club Meeting

PARISH NEWS

https://forms.gle/S8Uo33HfK1nxvCbH9


Please join us for the following events this Advent!

Holy Hour is this Friday, December 1st at 7 p.m. in the church!
Feast of the Immaculate Conception Masses will be held on Thursday,
December 7th at 7 p.m. and at 8:30 a.m. on Friday, December 8th! 
Ladies' Christmas Tea on Friday, December 8th from 1 p.m. to 2:30
p.m. in the Spiritual Center! RSVP by this Monday, December 4th to
Katie Campbell at grysfx@comcast.net.
Festival of Lessons and Carols followed by our community tree lighting
on Sunday, December 10th starting at 4 p.m.!
Join us for our Family Liturgy on Sunday, December 17th at the 11
a.m. mass. Families are invited to do sand art in the Spiritual Center after
mass.

mailto:grysfx@comcast.net


MASS TIMES



      

St. Ursula School | 8900 Harford Rd, Parkville, MD 21234

Unsubscribe lcalva@stursula.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent bysusoffice@stursula.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.facebook.com/SaintUrsulaSchool/
https://twitter.com/StUrsulaSchool
https://www.instagram.com/stursulaschool/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:susoffice@stursula.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

	A MESSAGE FROM THE SUS LEADERSHIP
	PAY-IT LINKS
	SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES
	PARENT ORGANIZATIONS
	PARISH NEWS
	MASS TIMES

